
 

 

 

 

 

The beginning of Fall has 
brought a new beginning to 
the School Nutrition 
Association of Charlotte 
County with a changing of 
leadership to our Chapter. 
With an emotional passing 
of the gavel from our 
former SNACC President, 
Tina Billado, we welcomed 
our new SNACC President 
and long-time member, 
Michelle Mueller.  
 

 
 Our guest speakers for the evening 

were Nancy Basile and Regina 
Anderson, from our Human Resources 
Department. They brought a very 
large crowd of thirty-five people to 
our first SNACC meeting of the year! 
They gave a great presentation on our 
benefits and retirement packages, 
and gave us detailed information on 
the changes for the new school year. 

  
Our meeting concluded with a 
meat-ball sandwich dinner with 
large selection of sides, and 
finished with prize giveaways! The 
September SNACC meeting was 
emotional, informative, and fun. 
The long-time members as well as 
the newest members are very 
excited about our next meeting!  
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